
 
The Board Report is published monthly after each regular meeting of the Board of the Regional District of Central Okanagan. 

The Regional Board meets twice a month in regular session in the Woodhaven Boardroom at the Regional District office, 1450 KLO Road.  
The public is welcome to attend. 

 

For copies of this publication or more information contact  Bruce Smith, Communications and Intergovernmental Affairs  
  250-469-6339 

 
 
 
  
 

Highlights of the Regional Board Meeting – June 22, 2020  
 
North Westside Governance Presentation 
 

The Regional Board has received a presentation from 
the North Westside Communities Association 
requesting a letter of support to the Province for a 
possible restructure grant to fund a study into the 
area’s governance options.  The Board has asked 
staff to provide an update on the steps taken since 
the January 2018 report from the Chief Administrative 
Officer following an independent third-party 
consultant’s services review within the boundary of 
the North Westside Fire Protection District.  As well, 
staff will provide suggested recommendations on how 
to move forward.  

 
Ellison-area Zoning Amendment Bylaw 
 

The Regional Board has adopted a Zoning 
Amendment Bylaw to replace an expired Temporary 
Use Permit for existing agricultural worker housing.  
The applicant requested the site specific rezoning for 
the portion of the property at 4401 Old Vernon Road 
which provides accommodation for approximately 
100 seasonal workers.  Two covenants have been 
registered prohibiting any new temporary farm worker 
housing units on the applicant’s surrounding 
agricultural lands. 

 
Adventure Park Rezoning Applications 
 

The Regional Board has adopted South Slopes 
Official Community Plan and RDCO Zoning 
Amendment bylaws for a property at 4429 June 
Springs Road to permit an existing outdoor 
recreational ropes course and zipline business 
through a new operator.  The property owner has 
confirmed to the RDCO that public access will be 
maintained along the KLO Creek corridor. 

 
Regional Board Meetings  
 

Regional District office – 1450 KLO Road, Kelowna 
(Woodhaven Boardroom).  
  

 Thursday, July 9 – following 8:30 am 
Governance and Services Committee 

 Monday, July 27 – 7:00 pm 

 
Audio of the Regional Board meeting at: 
 

rdco.com/media/287398/Audio_20_06_22brd.mp3 
 

 

 
Canada Day Office Closure 

 
Services and programs provided by staff at the 
Regional District of Central Okanagan office on KLO 
Road in Kelowna will not be available Wednesday, 
July 1 for the Canada Day holiday. 

Any emergencies involving Regional District water 
systems should be directed to 250-868-5299. 

Staff will be available to serve you by phone or email 
at 8:00 am Thursday, July 2. 

Regular curbside garbage/recycling/yard waste 
collection will be provided on Canada Day. The 
North Westside Road and Traders Cove transfer 
stations will be open their normal hours on the 
Wednesday holiday.  The Environmental Education 
Centre for the Okanagan will be closed on the 
Canada Day holiday.  
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